
 Break & Enter, Theft of Firearms 

Peacekeepers seeking information 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 25 Seskéha/ August 2015) The Kahnawake Mohawk 
Peacekeepers are requesting the assistance of the public to gather information 
about a break and enter that occurred this past weekend. 
 
In the early morning hours of Sunday, August 23rd, three perpetrators broke into a 
residence on Dell’s Road. Fifteen (15) firearms and an All-Terrain Vehicle (ATV) 
were reported stolen. The ATV was recovered later the same day not far from the 
residence. 
 
Video surveillance security cameras captured footage of the three suspects in the 
act of the break and enter. The following pictures have been extracted from the 
video (see below). 
 

 

 
 

Anyone with any information about the crime is asked to contact the Kahnawake 
Peacekeepers at 450-632-6505, or leave an anonymous tip on the Crime Stoppers 
Tip Line at 450-632-2802. 
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Jody Diabo 
Assistant Chief Peacekeeper 
Kahnawake Mohawk Peacekeepers 
(450) 632-6505 


